
Dear Dr. Editorial Board, 

 

We are very grateful to the peer reviewers and editors for agreeing with us to revise the name of 

the author institution. 

 

To reviewer 1: 
This topic is very interesting and noticeable in endoscopic procedure. This review manuscript is 

concise and easy to understand. There is no comments and suggestion from me. 

 

Response:Thank you very much for your support! 

 

To reviewer 2: 
Successful correction of institution name. 

 

Response:Thank you very much for your support! 

 

 

To the science editor: 

 
The error message needs to be corrected and there are no comments. 

 
Response: Thank you very much for your support! 

 

We sincerely hope that this revision will meet the expectations of the science editor and 

reviewer. Please feel free to contact us if further modifications are required. 

 

Thank you very much! 

Sincerely, 

Zheng-Lei Xu, MD 


